
CONSTRUCTION ADVISORY
Trolley Station Construction & Detours

The Fifth Avenue Trolley Station is anticipated to be CLOSED FOR RENOVATION beginning mid-
December 2012 through early April 2013. Trolley access will be available at the City College and Civic 
Center Stations during the closure. We appreciate your patience as we work to improve the Trolley system.

Station/Rider Information
n	 The Fifth Avenue Station will be closed for construction beginning 

mid-December 2012 through early April 2013. Improvements 
include new station boarding platforms, next-arrival electronic signs, 
shelters, and more.

n	 During construction, riders will be able to access the trolley from the 
City College or Civic Center Stations. Signage at the stations will be 
in place to alert patrons of the closure.

n	 The bus stop at 5th Avenue & C Street will remain open during 
construction, although it may close temporarily due to an unrelated 
construction project. If a temporary closure is required, a notice will 
be placed at the bus stop.

Street/Business Information
n	 Most work will occur between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m., Monday through Saturday. Noise and dust is anticipated 

during construction. Limited night work is anticipated.

n	 During construction, there may be temporary lane closures on Fifth and Sixth Avenues to allow for 
construction deliveries or construction activities.

n	 Access for pedestrians and local businesses around the station will be maintained during construction.

The Trolley Renewal Project
The Trolley Renewal Program is a joint project with the San Diego Association of Governments and the 
San Diego Metropolitan Transit System. This work is part of a $720 million project to renew the entire 
MTS Trolley network. Once complete, new low-floor Trolleys will operate throughout the system. All stations will 
be equipped with next-arrival signs, new shelters and seating. The end result will be easier access, quicker trips, 
a more comfortable ride, and an enhanced transit experience.

Mid-December 2012 – Early April 2013

Fifth Avenue Trolley Station

New low-floor cars are now 
operating on the Orange Line 
through downtown.
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Visit: sdmts.com/trolleyrenewal.asp or 
KeepSanDiegoMoving.com

(866) 497-2326 

For more information


